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Mrs Marriott News Update: 

 

We are really prioritising being active and healthy in school with some great plans for the next academic 

year to increase the clubs available and support children to have healthy bodies and healthy minds, 

ready for learning. 

With increased use of the field, our lunchtime zones can run more effectively with dance, football, craze 

of the week and many more activities rotating over the term. 

This term, KS1 and UKS2 are swimming; last term LKS2 were swimming. With Hemingford Grey and St. 

Ives surrounded by water, we are ambitious for all children to learn the basic skills in swimming and 

water safety. With ‘Drowning Prevention Week’ coming up this term – 17th-24th June 2023, we are 

keen to educate children on basic water safety. Many children locally take part in the summer Regatta in 

Hemingford and will have context for this important learning. Swimming is also lots of fun and good for 

keeping fit. 



Your child may have mentioned mini trampolines – we have now got four staff members trained to 

Boogie Bounce in school so we will begin incorporating these into activity and PE sessions in school. 

We welcome Year 6 back from Grafham and look forward to hearing about their amazing adventures. 

Next week, we will be holding a special assembly to educate the children about the upcoming historical 

event of the King’s Coronation. There are many celebrations within local communities over the 

additional bank holiday next weekend for families to attend and enjoy together. 

Enjoy the bank holiday this weekend – fingers crossed for sunshine!  

What's on next week: 

Monday 1st May 

Bank Holiday Monday - School Closed 

Tuesday 2nd May 

Family Worker drop in session  - 9.30am - for parents/carers to attend should you have any concerns 

about your child which you may wish to discuss. 

Wednesday 3rd May 

Hemingford Harriers Running Club  8.05-8.35am (meet past the bike shed on the school field) 

Dance Club 3.15pm – 4.15pm  

Forest School 3.15pm – 5.00pm  

 

Thursday 4th May 

Year 1 Swimming 8.30am – 11.30am  (prompt leave at 8.30am) 

 Year 5 Swimming 10.15am – 1.30pm  (please provide a packed lunch) 

Friday 5th May 

Whizz Kids 3.20pm – 4.20pm  

Parent News and Information: 

• An advertisement from Aspens for a Catering Assistant 

• Information from St.Ives Corn Exchange about a Toy Swap Shop 

• Information about workshops for parents/carers to support children and young people's mental 

health 

• An advertisement from Outspoken Training for Cycle Instructors 



 

 



 

 


